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There is no sensible reason under the face of the sun to put that proposed Newport silicon chemical
smelter in the the location it is schedule to be constructed.

It needs to be put in an existing industrial site and away from where it can and will do
environmentally destruction and damage. The jobs are not worth the risk to the health of our
children and grandchildren. At some point a moral point of view has to prevail. This may be that
time for it to prevail.
 


